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Heller Supports Petraeus as New CIA Director
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on his support for the nomination of General David Petraeus to be Director of the Central Intelligence Agency.
“General Petraeus has served our country with distinction and has been instrumental to our success in Iraq and Afghanistan.  I am confident that he will continue to be an asset to our nation in his new role as CIA Director,” said Heller.  
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